
Regular Meeting May 24, 2021

A regular meeting of the Nash County Board of Commissioners was held at 1:30

PM, May 24, 2021 in the Frederick B. Cooper, Jr. Commissioners

















Mr. Zee B. Lamb, County Manager presented for Board discussion and

consideration the following Nash County Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Proposed Budget

Presentation.

















































Chairman Davis called for a ten (10) minute recess.

Upon reconvening, Chairman Davis called on Commissioners for comments

and/or questions regarding the Proposed FY 2021-2022 Nash County Budget.

The Board participated in the 3:30 PM COVID-19 Response









Mr. Jonathan Boone, Director of Public Utilities & Facilities presented for the

Board





Mr. Boone presented for the Board















Ms. Patsy McGhee, Assistant to the County Manager introduced the 2021

Golden Leaf College Scholarship Summer Intern for Nash County, Ms. Cathy

Nicholson.

Ms. McGhee presented for the Board



�ƒ Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
�ƒ Spaulding Family Resource Center

o Commissioner Fred Belfield (District 2)
�ƒ Farmer



Janice Evans, Clerk
Nash County Board of Commissioners




